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Summer Ministry 
 This year’s summer ministry was a challenge this 
year, but it was good as always! We had an almost 
brand new team this year. As many of the previous 
Christian Youth in Action® students have moved 
out of state, or moved on to becoming adults. 


We had some bold CYIATM students this year that 
stepped up to teach Bible lessons. They were 
both only first year students. Bible Lesson 
teachers are usually only those that are second 
years and up. They were willing to step up and 
help when they were needed.


Camp Good News® 

Camp Good News this year was our biggest camp 
to date. We had 117 kids attend this year of camp. 
There were 45 staff, CYIA students, and 
volunteers that attended camp, making sure 
everything ran smoothly and the children were 
reached with the Gospel. We could not do this 
week without them. Thank you to those that 
prayed and volunteered for this week!


There were many boys and girls that returned to 
camp for another year! We also had many new 
children this year! This week of camp is one of the 
most impactful weeks of the summer both for the 
children and for everyone that helps with camp, as 
far as we can tell. 


Having an Eternal Impact! 

We have 7 GNCs that have started this school 
year. We are thankful for the volunteers that have 
come back to help again this year, and for the new 
volunteers that have come on for the first time! We 
want to be able to reach as many kids in these 
schools that we can!


The JYCTM and SYC Clubs have gone extremely 
well this year. We have had many in attendance at 
all three of these clubs. We have been able to walk  
together with these teens through some very hard 
things going on in their lives this year. Please pray 
for the ministry going on here with these teens, 
that they would learn to find hope in Christ and a 
relationship with Him. We have new volunteer 
teachers that have done an amazing job so far!

Camp Good News 2023

Good News Club®
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Praise Report 
Thank you God for your guidance through the 
summer. It was an amazing summer to share!


Thank you God for allowing Camp Good News to 
be the largest camp we have had to date. 


Praise God for South Dakota’s help at our Camp 
Good News, due to unforeseen staffing shortages. 


Thank you God for those that volunteered this 
summer. We could not do ministry without them!


Praise God for the 10 salvations this summer! The 
children’s souls that are safe in His kingdom now!


Thank you God for the 7 GNCs that have begun 
this year!


Last, but not least, praise God for those on staff 
and those all around the Central Chapter that give 
of their time to serve and to share the hope of the 
Gospel with children!


Prayer Request 
Please pray for, and attend if able, our 
upcoming fall fundraiser. Our 3rd 
Annual Outdoorsman Fall Expo it will 
be happening on Friday, November 
17th. Please scan the QR code or visit 
our website at www.cefcentralwyoming.com for 
more info.


Please pray for the future of CEF in Central 
Wyoming. The staff in Central Wyoming wants to 
use their gifts to do ministry to the very best. We 
need additional monthly support for more hours 
for our staff to accomplish this. 


Please pray for the committee. We need additional 
committee members that feel called and have a 
fire and excitement for the ministry.


Pray for wisdom as we pray about adding a 
second week of Camp Good News. This camp 
has grown so large that we barely fit in the camp 
without turning kids away. We will be exploring 
opportunities this year for places that we could 
expand to a second week of Camp Goods News.

Fall 2023

How to partner to support the work of CEF in Central Wyoming! 
Please pray for the needs of the ministry. Please 
include the staff, volunteers and ministry partners.


Please consider volunteering with the ministry. 
There are many ways you can partner with us 
through volunteering. Please contact us for 
details, if this is something you feel the Lord is 
calling you to.


You can support us at our upcoming fundraiser on 
November 17th. It will be a great night of 
fellowship and fun for the whole family!


Consider financially supporting the ministry. You 
can visit our website for information on how to 
donate or you can send a check to the CEF office 
at 1927 S. Walnut St. Casper, WY 82601


Campers at CGN

CYIA Training
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